# **Little Mountain Elementary PTO**

## **Minutes**

May 26, 2015 4:30 pm

Specially called meeting to discuss the Fall 2015 PTO Fundraiser

Attendance: Kim Mack, Christopher Dukes, Jean Barnes, Leon Fulmer, Jana

Livingston, Shannon Cromer, Mike Morales

Officers' Report

none

Principal's Report

none

## **Unfinished Business**

**Fall 2015 Fundraiser**- Mike Morales attended an informational meeting about a Fundraising opportunity with United Fundraising. He shared details on United Fundraising's products (seasonal gifts, wrapping paper, cookie dough, kitchen and home gifts), incentives, and percentage of sales returned to LME PTO. Board members compared this information to the results of the Fall 2014 Fundraiser through Charleston Wrap, and decided to contact Charleston Wrap for more information before making a final decision on the vendor for the PTO's Fall 2015 Fundraiser. Mike Morales will contact Charleston Wrap for more information on incentives, profits, and shipping.

#### **New Business**

**Election of PTO Board Officers for 2015-2016-** Nominations will be accepted during Open House in August. Officers needed: Treasurer-elect, President-elect, one Parent Representative. Mrs. Mack will appoint a Teacher Representative.

#### Announcements

Next meeting will be announced prior to the start of the 2015-2016 school year.

Meeting Adjourned At: 5:30 pm

Minutes Compiled By: Shannon Cromer, Little Mountain Elementary PTO Secretary